
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
Meeting of the DDA Executive Committee 

on September 3, 2025 at 7:30am 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
(Posted 8/27/2025) 

 
 

The Downtown Development Authority gives notice that there will be four 
members of the Board of Directors Executive Committee attending an in-
person meeting on Wednesday, September 3, 2025 from 7:30 am - 9:00 am 
in the DDA Conference Room located at 19 Old Town Square #230, Fort 
Collins, CO 80524, for preparation of the agenda of the regular meeting of 
the Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for September 11, 2025. 

 
 

No Board action will take place during this meeting.  
 
 
Krista Knott 
DDA Administrative Manager 
970-484-2020 
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